
01/25/2021 

 

Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 
 
I oppose the changes proposed by Supervisors Haschak and Williams in item 3b eliminating 
or reducing current restrictions to medicinal and adult-use cannabis cultivation in residential 
neighborhoods. 
 
I urge all Board members to again reject these proposals and to protect our residential 
neighborhoods. 
 
 
James Wilson 
Boonville Rd 
 
 


